JOHN H. CLARKE
Honorary President

Mrs. CARRIE CHAPMAN CATT
Honorary Vice-President

CHARLES H. STRONG
Vice-President

RAYMOND B. FOSDICK
Chairman of Executive Committee
EDWIN G. MERRILL
Tragsuren

GEORGE W. WICKERSHAM

President

PHILIP C. NASH

Director

The League of Nations Association, Inc.

National Headquarters:

6 East 39th Street, New York, N. Y.

Telephone Caledonia 0250 Cable "Leagonat" ADVISORY COUNCIL

Chairman
NICHOLAS MURRAY BUTLER

Vice-Chairmen
CHARLES C. BAUER
Mrs. EMMONS BLAINE
IRVING FISHER
HAMILTON HOLT
IVY LEE
CHESTER H. ROWELL
Mrs. FRANK DAY TUTTLE
Mrs. JOSEPHA WHITNEY

March 13, 1930

Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warner Museum of Fine Arts University of Oregon Eugene, Oregon

My dear Mrs. Warner:

We are all very grateful to you for your letter of March 6th and your contribution of \$25. toward the 1930 budget of the Association. I am enclosing our official receipt herewith.

This subscription will be reported at the next meeting of our Board and I know all the members will be glad to learn of your continued loyal support.

With renewed thanks for all your fine cooperation,

Cordially yours

I am

Charles C. Bauer

Vice-Chairman of Council

March 15, 1950 . Mrs. Gertrude Bass Warmer Eugene, Oregon My dear Mrs. Warner: We are all very grateful to you for your letter deploy of the and your contribution of \$25, toward the 1950 budget of the Assessation. I am enclosing our official receipt herewith. of your continued loyal support. Mith remewed thanks for all your fine cooperation, Charles C. Bauer Vice-Chairman of Council